TOWN OF RUTLAND
PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING
SEPTEMBER 16, 2010
MINUTES:
The meeting opened at 7:00 P.M.

Members present: Howard Burgess, Dick Hoenes, Raymond Leonard, William
Matteson, Andy McKane, Tom Turner and Charles Vajda.

Review of the August 19, 2010 Minutes

Mr. Leonard motioned to accept the minutes of August 19, 2010 as written and Mr.
McKane seconded the motion. All were in approval.

Time Sheets

Mr. Matteson said that the maximum payment per member per fiscal year would be
twenty-four meetings as that is what is budgeted. He said he would provide an outline
of meetings, site visits, etc. for the members to use.

Zoning

Mr. Matteson said that the Commission will start working on zoning again and that
members will need copies of the latest document. The computer file will need to be
accessed in order to edit it and Mr. Matteson will discuss this with Mark Blucher from
the Rutland Regional Planning Commission. He will also discuss plans with the Select
Board.

Miscellaneous

Mr. Matteson read information on the Green Mountain Plaza, the proposed CVPS
addition and municipal planning grants to the Commission.

Mr. Hoenes motioned to end the meeting. Mr. McKane seconded the motion. All were
in approval. The meeting ended at 7:30 P.M.
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